Chesapeake Legal Alliance

Policy on Contributions by the Board of Directors

All members of the Board of Directors are encouraged to make annual contributions to help fund our operations.   Contributions by the Board comprise an important part of our budget.  The Board’s participation in funding the organization is also one of the important criteria on which our applications for grants are judged.  

Appropriate funding levels will differ according to each Board member’s circumstances.  While all contributions are voluntary, the following contribution levels are provided for guidance:

Law Firm Partners, Business Managers, Self-Employed Professionals
$500 - $5000

Retired Private Sector






$500

Government, NGOs, Non-Managerial Employees



$200 - $500
Minimum Contribution Level





$200









